
Dear Parents and Middle School Students,

As this school year draws to a close, we begin planning for next
year.  The Middle School staff has created a list of suggested school
supplies for next year to help prepare us all for next school year.

Suggested supplies:
For homeroom:

● box of tissues
For Students:

● Headphones with microphones (need not be expensive)
● Pencils
● Highlighters
● Colored pencils
● Markers
● Erasers
● Scissors
● 12” Ruler
● Compass
● 1” three ring binder
● Fine tip black marker
● 8 1/2” x 11” or 9” x 11” Drawing sketchbook
● 5 pocket folders
● Composition notebook
● Water shoes (close toed)

Optional:
● Locker rack
● Life jacket

Have a safe and happy summer!
Middle School Staff


